
January 27, 2021 

To Whom It May Concern, 

My name is Anne Sellery and I am a local Portland, OR Professional Makeup Artist working in 
TV & Film. 
I am writing to urge the passing of Bill SB43 - which is the +6 year extension bill for both the 
OPIF and GOLR programs. 

Personally, I have been fortunate enough to work on both TV Series’ and Features due to the 
success of these program(s). Without these program(s), I would not have been able to support 
myself or my family. Especially with the recent shutdown due to Covid-19, the need for a multi-
year program to help future projects coming from within Oregon and being recruited from 
elsewhere is essential. 

As a community, I feel that together, we can pass this extension as well as get an increase in 
our incentive and promote diversity, equity and inclusion in our industry.  

Sincerely, 
~Anne Sellery 
Professional Makeup Artist 
www.annesellery.com 


